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Comments: Forest Service in regards to the possibility of removing the Wild Horses from Arizona I ask you

please to relocate them within the boundary and adjust livestock use in the territory. Use of PZP is proven

efficacy, IUD are not humane!!  There is more than enough land for them to co exist with out harming these

beautiful creatures, rounding them up and holding them in pens. 

These beautiful wild creatures deserve to be there not shot and left to die and not find out who is doing this is

illegal and the easy way out. 

Don't take there families and lives away from them. They deserve to be left alone and managed responsibly

which is Possible!

 


